
November 2022 

What’s the PPO?
The P.P.O. (Parent Participation 
Organization) is a volunteer group of 
St. Gabriel parents who organize events 
to generate school spirit, fundraise for 
projects big and small, and do what we 
can to support the school and its 
amazing teachers. 

Please consider joining us! We meet in 
person or via zoom once a month, and 
are always looking for ideas that can 
make the school even better than it 
already is! 

Current members
Rebecca (K)
Heather (1)
Erin (K & 4)

Dave (K & 2)
Krystyne (1 & 4)

Melody (Pre-K & 1)

The 2022 Halloween Party was a ghoulish good 
time…. Thanks again to all the volunteers! 
We raised a significant amount toward our long 
term project of improving the junior yard!

Coming up . . .
Scholastic Book Fair
November 21–24
Still looking for parent volunteers to help staff the book tables!
Please contact Rebecca at stgabrielppo@gmail.com

1st Annual Winter Gear Sale
December 3, 10am–3pm
Please bring your clean, gently used jackets, gloves, snow pants, toques, etc. to the school 
by Dec. 2. Volunteers needed to sort items and staff tables at the sale. Please contact 
Krystyne at stgabrielppo@gmail.com to take part! Proceeds from the sale to St. Gabriel; 
all remaining items will be donated

Junior Yard Improvement Project
Calling all architects, builders, artists, landscape lovers, 
and outdoor enthusiasts to join the PPO Junior Yard subcommittee! 
Please email the PPO at stgabrielppo@gmail.com with “Junior Yard” 
in the subject line. The first meeting will take place in December. 

Holiday Recipe Book
Please send us your favorite recipes — cookies, 
cakes, side dishes, entrees, appetizers, you name 
it — to be included in our first ever St. Gabriel 
Elementary Holiday Recipe Book!  
Email stgabrielppo@gmail.com by December 5th. 
Books will be for sale at the Winter Concert, with 
all proceeds to St. Gabriel.


